~January 31, 1968
Dear Mr. Rock,

The odvoneed group nf the
Konigonak adult education
classes has been working on
current events for the past
three weeks. -

We started off using the
Boston Glcbe as a resource
material ond then subscribed
to the Times. We have found
it to be oan excellent source
as it is a paper concemned
with Alaskon villoges ond
Native people.

Our only problem is that the
class could offord only one
subscription, o be shared by
five women. We were wonder
ing if the Times would know
of onyone interested in pro-
viding our class with sub-
scription s.

We feel it would be of great
value 10 the lodies as well as
to our teaching purposes if
each had a personal copy of
the paper.

Only four copies are needed,
as the fifth lady con use our
present copy.

The papers can be sent in
care of the Konigondk Adult
Education Class or directly
to Mrs. Lilly Lewis, Fonnie
Otto, Elizabeth David ond
Mary Otta.

We are bo&mg forward to

your reply. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Karen Lamthe



